HB 147 -- COVERAGE FOR DIAGNOSTIC EXAMINATIONS FOR BREAST CANCER
SPONSOR: Doll

As specified in this bill, each health carrier or health benefit
plan that offers or issues health benefit plans that are delivered,
issued for delivery, continued, or renewed in this state on or
after January 1, 2024, and that provide coverage for diagnostic
examinations for breast cancer shall ensure that the deductible,
coinsurance, co-payment or the maximum limitation to those fees for
a diagnostic examination for breast cancer are no less favorable
than those same fees for a low-dose mammography screening.

This bill is similar to HB 2427 and HB 2760 (2022).



